
WHAT’S ON IN GLOBAL CITIZENSHIP ? 
Wow! Time flies, what a busy Term 1 we have had! 

Recently, our Students have been learning about the 

importance of Harmony Week. The purpose of 

Harmony Day (Thursday 21st March) is to celebrate 

Australia’s cultural diversity. Wandin North was 

fortunate to  have Sean Choolburra, an Aboriginal 

Australian comedian, perform dance moves and witty 

comedy on Harmony Day.  

There was excellent feedback regarding his 

performance. Student enjoyed the hip hop dance, 

gumboot dance, creating fire and twerking. 

Our Prep to Grade 2 Students have continued working 

on their knowledge of communities.  

Our Grades 3 to 6 Students are amidst researching for 

their Immigrant project.  

 

Next Term our focus is on Indigenous Australians.  

Grades Prep to 2 Students will be learning about rock 

art, cave paintings, names of places and features, as 

well as the Dreamtime. 

Grades 3 to 6 Students will be learning about 

Colonisation (British settlement), language/dialect, bush 

tucker, Aboriginal communities (compare and contrast) 

and the Dreamtime. 

 We hope you enjoy the  upcoming break and look 

forward to a great Term 2! 

Jo Gibson  (Prep and Grades 3-6) and  

Kristy Kennedy (Grades 1 and 2) 

 

             Harmony Day Display 

Indigenous Performance– Sean Choolburra 


